
Subject: Please Confirm John Girodo Hollywood Heritage for HMD PLUM Meeting July 7th 3pm
From: Lisa Schechter
Date: 06/01/2016 04:07 PM
To: Laurie Goldman
CC: Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>, David Bass <dbass@basslawla.com>, Ferris Wehbe <ferriswehbe@gmail.com>

Dear Laurie:

At your convenience, please confirm John Girodo for the Hollywood Media District PLUM Committee on July 7th 2016 at 3:00pm.  Once 
confirmed send me John’s contact information (phone as well as email).

What description do you want the agenda to read for John’s historic building project?   Please provide that as well.

Thank you,

Lisa Schechter
Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA  90038
(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax

MediaDistrict.org


